The Academic Petitions Committee (APC) meets each academic term to review petitions from undergraduate students submitted by the deadline prior to the respective meeting.
*Effective June 1991, replacement members for this committee will be appointed for three-year staggered terms. (Appointments will be made by the end of the Academic year. The
committee meets three times per quarter) 4 faculty, 1 from each school appointed by the Senate Executive Committee.

1 A&H Faculty Member Carol Dell’Amico English 2021-2024
1 BP&A Faculty Member Mike Way Mgmt & Mktg 2019-2022
1 NSM&E Faculty Member Rebecca Larson Chemistry 2019-2022
1 SS&E Faculty Member Heather Case Advanced Education 2021-2024
http://www.csub.edu/academicprograms/undergraduate%20studies/academic%20petitions%20committee/

Assoc Dean, Undergrad Studies Debra Jackson
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